

<b>CCSDS Navigation WG Telecon</b>	<b>01-Oct-2014</b>
------------------------------------	--------------------

**Attendees:** Brad Annis, David Berry, Joseph Hashmall, Alain Lamy, Fran Martinez, Karen Richon, Dave Vallado, Patrick Zimmerman

Notes	Action
<b>1. General Document Status</b>	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• TDM: David reiterated that he continues to struggle with the formatting for the carrier phase data addition to the standard, and consequently has not been able to publish the Pink Book 1.0.2 version. This could potentially have a ripple effect through all of the standards so we need to be careful.</li> <li>• Green Book: Juan emailed to David that he will need a bit more time to incorporate comments he has received on volume 1, version 3.6. The revised document will be available in a week or so.</li> <li>• PRM: Fran indicated that there is no change in status (note that the action item to publish an updated PRM was pushed out into 2015 at the last telecon).</li> <li>• SMM: Karen reported that she is working on the SMM, and will have something to distribute in another couple of weeks.</li> <li>• NHM: Joe Hashmall stated that he has received 238 comments, and has consolidated them into a combined CRM. He is working through the comments and is 75% done with that. A version 10 white book will be published before the Fall Meetings. Note that there are a number of items in the CRM that will require discussion at London, so he thinks he will need more agenda time. David stated that this would be possible given that there will be little or no PRM discussion at London as neither Fran nor Jürgen will be able to attend. Joe said that he didn't care if the NHM discussion time was all on one day or scheduled over two days.</li> <li>• ADM: Alain Lamy said that he has not been able to send anything yet. He should be able to send something in the next 2 weeks.</li> <li>• CDM: Brad Annis indicated that things are "so far so good" with the JSpOC implementation of the CDM, and since 18-Aug-2014 they have been sending only CDMs to customers. However, he had a question as to the ability to package CDMs for multiple spacecraft in a single file. David stated that in the NDM/XML document there is a way to do this. He stated that he would send Brad an</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• To All Lead Editors: Proceed with action items to produce updated drafts</li> </ul>

Notes	Action
<p>example of how to do this within the existing schema set. Dave Vallado mentioned a problem that T.S. Kelso is having at the Space Data Center downloading large numbers of CDMs.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• ODM: Not discussed at this meeting.</li> </ul>	
<b>2. Action Item Status</b>	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Action items were not reviewed as the status had not changed on anything since the last telecon 03-Sep-2014.</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• To David: Update the dates in the action items list, distribute, and post to CWE.</li> </ul>
<b>3. Fall Meeting Prep</b>	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• David reviewed the "Draft 0" agenda for the CCSDS Fall Meetings at London. Most likely the PRM block will be re-allocated to the TDM and NHM. Karen inquired as to whether or not we should start talking about Volume 2 of the Green Book. David responded that we are already pretty over-extended, so he would prefer to not start on another document at this time. Patrick Zimmerman requested moving the ODM discussion earlier in the week as he must depart early. Alain inquired as to whether or not we should meet with the Timelines BOF; David responded that they are meeting several of the weekdays and Alain might be able to participate with them on Friday morning. (Side Note: At this point, the Chair of the Timelines BOF is not approved for travel.)</li> <li>• David encouraged everyone who is planning to attend to register as soon as possible because CCSDS will close the registration period a week before the meetings.</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• To David: Create "Draft 1" of the agenda from Draft 0, incorporating changes from the telecon.</li> <li>• Inquire about Timelines BOF</li> </ul>
<b>4. Other Discussion</b>	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• None</li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• N/A</li> </ul>
<b>5. Next Telecon Scheduling</b>	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• Next telecon was scheduled for 29-Oct-2014, 1300 UTC</li> <li>• Tentative Agenda: <ol style="list-style-type: none"> <li>1. General Document Status</li> <li>2. Fall Meeting Prep</li> </ol> </li> </ul>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>• To David: send meeting invitation</li> </ul>